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I am rigorously against this blatant attempt to reduce voter turnout to increase GOP 

viability as most of their electorate is retired and thus able to wait hours in line to 

vote.  

 

This is not something the people of Oregon want or need. We have no evidence of 

voter fraud and there's no legitimate reason for this change. 


